MEETING MINUTES – YOUNG NETWORKS FOUNDATION (YNF) PROJECT
DATE:  Thu 19 August 2010 

VENUE:  Kim Walters Choices Program, Wesley Hospital
PRESENT:  

Julian Foley (Young Networks Foundation)

Linda Grieve (Funding Development Coordinator, Kim Walters Choices Program)

Sarah White (PBBNW)

Daniel Martin (PBBNW)

YNF & Choices Program Partnership Project Outline
Julian explained background of YNF and key areas of interest.  Sarah explained role of Partnership Brokers and main stakeholder groups and interests.  Julian pitched idea of potential partnership between YNF and Wesley Hospital (Kim Walters Choices Program) to Linda, around idea of ‘Pink Coffee Week’ (working title only) and locational social media application such as Foursquare or Facebook.  Julian explained how the activity could work, who might be involved, and what each partner could provide and receive from the partnership.  Julian further explained how the activity may be planned and implemented by a team of people (either internal or external to Wesley Hospital or both) through a Challenge program of social media skills development.  
The Cage Youth Foundation Partnerships

Linda was keen on the innovative aspects of the proposal and understood the broad objectives of the fundraising activity, as her other part-time job is director of a youth organization, The Cage Youth Foundation at Capalaba.  Linda also discussed her involvement with a range of projects and partnerships within the youth service context focused on youth engagement involving the Capalaba shopping centre, juvenile justice stakeholders, and Redlands City Council.  

Telstra Foundation Partnership Funding Proposal

Julian and Sarah also gave overview of Telstra Foundation Social Innovation Grant, due date for stage one applications of first week of September, and how ten applications would be selected by Telstra after which more detailed applications would be requested from proponents.  Linda was very receptive to the idea of a joint funding application and said she was going on leave until 30 August but may be able to consider any Telstra grant application drafts via email while on leave.  Julian agreed to develop up the big idea for the stage one application draft and would send this through to Linda asap.
